
i 

Ref: 40371 

Mr- Kierab O’Brien 
Regional Manager 
Environm$nt Protection Agency 
Inniscarta 
Cork 
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Dear Mr d Brien n 

4 
I have b n contacted by a number of residents concerning the 
proposed ‘ncinerator at Ringaskiddy. T 
Notwithstbnding the current position with regard to the 
incineratbr, would it be possible for you to comment on the 

osition with regard to the suitability of the 

I would b particularly interested on your view with regard to 
it’s suit bilit 
themal i versi 
Harbour a* the FQorld Health Organisation’s guidelines on the 
unsuitabilkty of sites which experience thermal inversion for 
incineratdgs. 

The reside ts are concerned that were an accident to occur at 
a time of F hemal inversion, emissions would be retained in 
the Harbout and would not be dispersed and have serious 
mplicationL for the environment of Cork Harbour. 

for Cork Harbour. 

as a *ite for a’ thermal incinerator given the 
experienced often experienced in Cork 3 

I would apIQreCiate any views you may have on t h i Q  m = + +  

I 

rk 

r~ Protection I j 
I 

    
    

    
    

    
For

 in
sp

ec
tio

n p
ur

po
se

s o
nly

.

Con
se

nt 
of

 co
py

rig
ht 

ow
ne

r r
eq

uir
ed

 fo
r a

ny
 ot

he
r u

se
.

EPA Export 25-07-2013:14:06:55


